
Here are some guidelines:

 - at the time of purchase, 70% of all previously paid 
rent, including tax, can be applied to the purchase of 
an instrument

 - if the 70% rental credit exceeds the retail value of the 
purchased instrument, the remaining credit is retained 
by The Violin & Fiddle Shop and cannot be used by the 
buyer as store credit 
 - rental credit of two or more instruments cannot be 
combined

 - if a rental is returned and no use of the credit is 
made, then the credit is forfeited.  Accrued credit is 
available for 30 days after a rental instrument is 
returned. 
 - Credit can only be used to wards a new instrument

 - Minimum purchase prices with use of credit are: 
$325 for violin, $425 for viola, and $1000 for cello.
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